
Constitution & Bylaws Committee summary for Faculty Senate Agenda: 
 
The Constitution and Bylaws Committee met on Sept. 23rd, 2024. We reviewed work from 
previous Bylaws Committees and discussed short- and long-term priorities for this 
academic year, which include continuing previous work of C & B Committee, reviewing all 
bylaws relevant to grievance processes and reviewing bylaws related to Faculty Senate 
apportionment. All proposed changes will be brought to the Faculty Senate upon 
agreement of the C & B Committee (and then will be voted on by General Faculty). We look 
forward to a productive year. 
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